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Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill Primary School, 

It is nearly Easter, so as the school term draws to an end it is time for our Easter Disco. This year, we will 

have two zones – a ‘party zone’ and a ‘quiet zone’ this will enable children who do not enjoy the loud buzz 

of a disco, the opportunity to attend. We have booked a DJ for this event which we are sure the children will 

enjoy! 

The disco will be on Wednesday 29th March 2023, the times are below: 

Year R and 1:  3:00 – 3.45 pm 

Years 2 and 3:  4:00 – 5:00 pm 

 Years 4, 5 and 6: 5:15 – 6.30 pm 

The children in Year R and Year 1 will need to bring in a change of clothes in a labelled bag so they can get 

changed at the end of the day and feel ‘party ready’. 

If your child would like to attend the disco there is an entrance charge of £2.50 per child. Please complete 

the permission slip at the end of this letter and return to the Fundraising Friends ‘Drop Box’ just outside 

the main reception area, along with the entrance cost.   

We will provide the children with soft drinks (blackcurrant/orange squash). We will also have a ‘snack shop’ 

available where the children can buy sweets. If you would like your child to purchase something from the 

snack shop, please provide them with £1 to spend.  

Children’s behaviour is normally fantastic at school events. However, if they do get over excited and break 

the ‘disco rules,’ after our usual polite reminders of expectations, we will phone home and ask them to be 

collected.   

For years 2 to 6 please bring your child in via the front Main Gate and drop them at the hall door. At the 

end of the disco, children in ALL year groups will be dismissed by their teacher from their normal classroom 

doors.  

If your child will be attending SCL before or after the disco, they will be escorted to and from the disco by a 

member of staff. Please supply this information on the reply slip. 
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As usual children will not be permitted to leave the disco and walk home unaccompanied. So, if somebody 

else will be collecting your child please let us know on the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Fundraising Friends -Rooksdown Campus  

 

✂------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Fundraising Friends – ‘The Bunny Hop’ Easter Disco – Wednesday 29th March 2023 

Please complete 1 form for each child attending. 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………………………………. (child’s name) to attend the CHPS 

‘The Bunny Hop’ Disco. 

Childs Class Teacher ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I enclose payment of £2.50  

My child will be collected by ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Contact Telephone Number………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

If your child is not able to drink squash or has any allergies/food intolerances, please let us know:  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 


